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On July 18, 2022, 2nd shift patrol officers were dispatched to 1300 block of North “C” 
Street on a shooting at approximately 10:10 pm. Upon arrival officers located one victim 
identified as Brandon M. Pyle age 40 of Richmond. Pyle was shot in his back and was 
transported to Reid Health before being transported to Miami Valley Hospital. Medical 
condition is unknown at the time of this release. No other injuries were reported. 

Richmond Police Investigators were called to the scene for processing the scene, 
collecting evidence, and to interview witnesses. 

No arrests have been made as the investigation will be continuing. 

The Richmond Fire Department and Medics assisted at the scene. 

Anybody who has information about this incident is asked to contact the Richmond 
Police Department, (765) 983-7247.

Respectfully, 

Sergeant Zach Taylor
Investigative Services Division


